
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, students will be completing their learning about newspaper reports 
and non-fiction texts. They will begin the week focussing on strong past tense 

verbs which they should use when writing their own newspaper report of a 

sporting event. 

 

In Numeracy, students will be estimating and measuring different objects. We will 
be practising our measuring skills and using a range of equipment to measure 

capacity.  

 
In Science, students will be conducting an investigation looking at hydration. We 

will make careful predictions and the following day will measure results through 

detailed observations, using our senses. We will also create Keeping Healthy 

posters that will be displayed around the school to promote a healthy lifestyle to 

our peers. 

 

In IPC, students will be researching about the Stone Age Village, Skara Brae. The 
students will be researching about the people of Skara Brae, how they lived and 

will make comparisons to how we live today.  

 
In Art, students will use the techniques learnt in IPC lessons to create stories in 

their cave paint artwork. 

 
In ICT, students will complete their animations and will share them with another 

class. Students will have included; custom made background and characters, 

scripted movements using simple command programming and custom made 

sound effects to bring their animation to life. 
 

For PSHE, students will learn how to handle being a witness to something bad, like 

bullying. What should they do? What can they do? How can they help? They will 
reflect on social stories and suggest ways in which the witness can help to solve a 

problem. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (19 -23 November 2017) 



Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Home learning will be collected on Tuesdays each week. Home learning 
will always go out on Thursdays.  

 Please support your child by sticking or stapling their home learning into 

their books. This will help them stay organised and ensure that it can be 

marked by their teachers.  

 If you are not receiving the Home Learning Menu each and every week, 

please notify Reception, who can update our email records. 

 Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts 

the day so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure 
students arrive promptly at 7:00. 

 Please check your email for assessment letters that were sent home this 

week.  

 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

Year 3 Team 
 


